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Today’s children, tomorrow's future,

25t September 2017

Dear Parents, Carers and Staff,
Macmillan Coffee Morning — Friday 29" September 10am

We are hosting a Coffee Morning to raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support. A charity that we believe
fits in well with the spirit of Harvest. We know that the families of many members of our school
community are affected by cancer so as well as raising money for Macmillan, we hope to raise some
awareness of how they can provide support when people face difficult times.

Please come and join us in the Community Room for tea, coffee and cake after the Harvest assembly on
Friday 29t September — a great opportunity to not only raise money but to stop for a chat with other
parents and staff. Younger children are of course welcome and we have some toys ready for them to play
with!

If you are a member of Garfield staff — don’t forget to pop down for a slice at break time!
We will also be selling any leftover cakes after school so look out for us by the hall.

Another way you can help is by donating cakes to share — it doesn’t matter if you’'re a budding contestant
for the Great British Bake Off or if you grab something from the supermarket. All donations are gratefully
received, bring them to the office or community room on Friday morning. Please remember when choosing
cakes to make sure they have no nuts. This is to ensure the safety and wellbeing of pupils who experience
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allergies.
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